

STOKE GIFFORD PARISH COUNCIL

Public Meeting to discuss the Cribbs Patchway MetroBus Extension (CPME) along Hatchet Road, Stoke Gifford

7pm Tuesday 22nd November 2016

St Michael's Primary School, Ratcliffe Drive, Stoke Gifford

- 1. Welcome and Background Cllr Ernie Brown (Parish Council Chairman and South Gloucestershire Member for Stoke Gifford).
- 2. Presentation by Cllrs Colin Hunt and Heather Goddard from the South Gloucestershire Council Environment and Community Services Committee.
- 3. Stoke Gifford Councillor Points.
- 4. Public Session (Parishioners of Stoke Gifford).
- 5. Summary and Closure of Public Meeting Cllr Ernie Brown.